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We are happy to inform that Dr. Takeshi Tanaka, the manager of Drug Design lab
published an article about “Interprotein’s commitment in Al-powered drug discovery” on
Medical Science Digest, Sept. 2017, Vol. 43 (10) p47-48. Please refer to the following
link (Japanese) for more information. http://www.hokuryukan-
ns.co.jp/magazines/msd.html



http://www.hokuryukan-ns.co.jp/magazines/msd.html
http://www.hokuryukan-ns.co.jp/magazines/msd.html

